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  Golf - Friday 16 Nov 

 Golf - Friday 23 Nov 

 Dubbo Excursion - Monday 26 
Nov 

 P & C Meeting - Tuesday 27 Nov 
3:15pm 

Our Kindergarten Students 2019 

Austin and Buster have had a fun time at 

their Kindergarten Orientation  spending 

time with all the K to 2 students and Mrs 

Irwin.  We look forward to welcoming 

them to ‘big’ school next year. 

End of Term Assembly 

Advance notice that our final assembly 

will be at 9am on Friday 30th November.  

We are looking forward to seeing you all 

as we celebrate our student’s        

achievements. We invite you to stay 

afterward and share morning tea. If    

possible could you please bring a plate of 

morning tea with you to share.         

Please note, there will be no assembly 

in Week 6 as our final assembly for 2018 

will be Friday 30th November. 

Whole School Excursion to Dubbo  

On Monday 26th November all students 

will be involved in an excursion to      

Dubbo, travelling by bus.  Our day will 

include watching a Christmas Pantomime 

at the Macquarie Conservatorium, a visit 

to  the Dubbo Library and a  guided tour 

through the Dubbo Ambulance Offices, 

thanks to Mr Tickle. There is no cost          

associated with this excursion. Please 

find attached to this newsletter a         

permission note to be completed and 

returned to school by Wednesday 21st 

November.  

 
 

External Validation 

Our school community has known for a 

while now that this year our school was to 

participate in an External Validation. Last 

Thursday, two representatives from the 

Department of Education’s Leadership 

team and our Director of  Educational 

Leadership visited.  Their comments and 

findings should make us all proud of the 

achievements at Geurie Public School. In 

all three areas of  Learning, Teaching and 

Leading our school received their support 

and recommendation that we were 

“Sustaining and Growing”. Thank you to 

all staff and community members who 

helped prepare for this visit. 

Remembrance Day Service 

Our school held a service last Friday to 
pay our respects to all. 

WEEK 4 AWARDS 

Star Box (K—2)   -  Darcy 

Special Box (3 - 6) -  Hattie 

Assembly Awards 

K - 2  - Peter and Grace 

3 - 6 - Jasmine and Thomas 

Library - Samantha and Jasmine 

Win Bin - Hattie 

Congratulations to Gretel who is our Student 

of the Week. 

Gretel is a quiet and friendly student.  She 

shows a positive attitude to her learning,    

always does her best and thoroughly enjoys 

movement and music activities.   

Well done, Gretel! 

STUDENT OF THE WEEK 

Gretel 

Book Club Order Forms have 

been sent home today.  All 

LOOP orders are due by 

Wednesday 21st November. 


